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From: Fireprevention Lynnfire.org <fireprevention@lynnfire.org> 
To: Lachel Nikki Lodge <lachel.lodge@proplogix.com>
Subject: 45 Cottage St. inquiry

Good afternoon,

 
A seach of the aobove mentioned property showed no open code enforcement activity. 

     Please feel free to contact me with any further questions you may have. 
 
       
      Respectfully, 
      Lt. Edward Whittier 
      Fire Inspector 
      Lynn Fire Prevention Bureau 
      (781)596-0213 


